
 
 
 
Blakenall and Bloxwich Local Neighbourhood Partnership – 
19th September 2005  
 
 
 
Funding Priorities for Action  
 
 
 
Portfolio:  Local Partnerships 
 
Service Area: Neighbourhood Services 
 
Wards:  Blakenall, Bloxwich East and Bloxwich West  
 
 
 
Summary of report 
 
The purpose of the report is to inform Members of Blakenall and Bloxwich 
Local Neighbourhood Partnership of progress to date with the funding 
priorities.   
 
Recommendations 
 

(1) For LNP members to note the progress to date; 
 
(2) For the LNP to review progress at the next meeting . 

 
Progress 
 

• Detached youth workers Lower Farm 
 
A meeting has been arranged between Councillor Robinson and the Principal 
Youth Officer on Monday 12th September.  Progress from this meeting will be 
reported at the LNP meeting. 
 

• Off road parking/ restrict parking grass verges 
 
This has been referred to Street Pride who have been to visit the site on 
Grenfell Road to assess the problem with parking on grass verges.  A meeting 
has been arranged with Councillor Phillips on Thursday 15th September to 

Agenda Item No. 10 



view the traffic flow during the start of the school day.   Feedback from the 
meeting will be reported at the LNP meeting. 
 

• Gating or fencing recreational land on Ashbourne Road 
 
Asset management are currently working towards resolving the land  
ownership issue with this project. 
 
Contact officer 
 
Parveen Sangha 
Neighbourhood Partnerships Officer 
Tel 01922 654701   Mob: 07921872232 
Email sanghap@walsall.gov.uk 
 
 


